Dear Members of the CIRM Board:

I'm a friend of the Cade Jobsis family. He's the happiest little 3-year old you ever saw. It's
heartbreaking that he has the rare debilitating genetic illness SPG50. There's a chance that gene
therapy may effect a cure.

The potential benefit for Cade and all other children with rare genetic illnesses is incalculable.
Please consider supporting this research. Children are all we have. They deserve every chance.
Thank you for your time and your work improving lives.

/s/ Walter M. Gregg

923 C Street

Juneau, Alaska 99801
253-234-5145



